
our Class F members. It is only with your 
continued support that events such as the 
Christmas Party, GCSAA and CGCSA meetings and 
"Thru the Green" newsletter are financially 

^ ^ a s i b l e . 

Lastly, a big thank you to the Board of Director 
members. Thank you for giving of your time-to 
always being there when I needed you and for 
making my year as President a reality and a 
success. 

Pete 

ANNUAL MEETING SLATE OF 
CANDIDATES 

PRESIDENT 

Joe Rodriguez, CGCS 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Mike Garvale, CGCS 
^ ^ t e v e Good 

SECRETARY/TREASURER 

Pete Galea, CGCS 
Rod Kilcoyne 

DIRECTORS 

Brian Bagley 
James Husting 
Jean La Due 
Brian Morris 
Blake Swint 

COME TO THE ANNUAL MEETING 
AND CAST YOUR VOTE! 

NAUMANN'S NORCAL NEWS 

«ike Leach former Supt. at Corral de Tierra CC 
Is accepted the Supt. position at Brighton Crest 

GC in Friant. Replacing Mike at Corral de Tierra 
CC is Grant Thompson who was the Supt. at 
Kings CC in Hanford prior to his move . . . Dave 

Wilber is the new Supt. at Lake Wildwood CC in 
Penn Valley. Dave left cold Colorado to come to 
sunny California . . . Jack Archambault has left 
North Star at Tahoe GC and has assumed another 
job and career in Annapolis Md. Replacing him was 
the Asst. Supt. Kevin Ely. Kevin was the 
assistant prior to his promotion and prior to that 
the Supt. at Carmel Valley CC. . . Al Rafalski has 
accepted the Supt. position at Shoreline Golf Links 
replacing Dave Vaught who has now started his 
own corporation in the Landscape and Maintenance 
profession. Al was the Assistant prior to his 
promotion. . . Mike Nauroth is the new Supt. at 
Mt. Shadows GC in Rohnert Park. Mike was the 
Supt. at Incline Village prior to his exodus from the 
snow. . . Mike Hair is the new Director of Golf at 
Incline Village GC. He is presently looking for a 
Supt. to manage the golf courses . . . J . D . 
Chastain left Black Hawk CC to be the 
Construction Supt. at Silver Creek GC in San Jose 
. . . The golf in Orlando was fantastic and the 
weather was great. From Northern California we 
were fortunate enough to have a few winners. 
Included in the list of winners are C o r e y 
Eastwood (first senior division), Ed Stocke, 
Howard Fisher, Ross Brownlie (third gross 
division), Scott Lewis, James Husting a n d 
Don Naumann. 

HELP WANTED 

Kings Country Club near the community of 
Hanford, located 35 miles south of Fresno, two 
hours from the coast and two hours from the 
Sierras, is seeking a golf course Superintendent. 
This private 18 hole country club covers 100 
acres and has 425 members, is seeking a Supt. 
prepared to step into a busy position with ongoing 
course improvement, including the current five 
year capital equipment 
replacement and addition program, and significant 
budget increases for chemicals, etc. Applicants 
should be familiar with weather conditions in 
Central California and budget development 
experience is preferred. PCA, QAC, and valid 
California drivers license are required. 

Course irrigation is provided by automatic 
sprinklers on the front nine and quick coupling on 
the back nine. Superintendent will supervise a 
crew of approximately ten and will report to the 
Greens Committee. 

This is a twelve month a year position, with a 
benefit package available. 


